Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tim Bussell [tbussell@YPCNM.COM] - 50 005 &W/ q
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2008 3:49 PM .

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Mike Larkin; Tina Huerta; Allison Barton

Subject: LeaseHold YPC Chief # 2H

Good Afternoon Mike,

| need to notify you that we made 5’ new 12 %4” hole on the
Chief BLC State # 2H 750’ FSL & 200’ FWL.

Our new TD is 40’

Butch’s Rathole Service performed the work at 2:45 pm 7/21/08
Thank You.

Tim Bussell
Yates Petroleum Corp.
505 748 4221
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